
MFA Ivan Mrkic receives the Ambassador of the Islamic Republic of Iran in Belgrade 
Wednesday, 05 February 2014.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic received today the Ambassador
of the Islamic Republic of Iran in Belgrade, Majid Fahim Pour. 
  
During the talks, issues regarding the bilateral relations were discussed and views were
exchanged on the course of the negotiations between the international community and Iran
concerning Iran's nuclear programme.

Foreign Minister Mrkic thanked Ambassador Fahim Pour for Iran's principled position not to
recognize the unilateral declaration of independence of Kosovo.
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